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Plainfield Energy Committee Meeting 1/10/18 
Minutes 
 
In Attendance: Tim Walter, Conrad Liebenow, Judith Williams, Stephen Bushway  
 
Meeting convened at 7:05. 
 
Minutes of the 12/13 meeting were read and accepted with corrections. 
 
Steve will call Renee Schmitt about joining the committee. 
 
There will be a meeting next Tuesday, 1/16 at 3PM starting at the Public Safety 
Complex with World Energy auditor, Bob Haynes to finalize details for updated 
lighting at the Safety Complex, Town Hall, and Hallock Building.  
 
Regarding a roof mounted array at the Safety Complex:  
 We are waiting to hear from a structural engineer from Springfield  who stamped 
the blueprints of the building.  Some loads were omitted (sprinkler system) and 
some added (hanging air cleaner units).  A pv array adds an additional 2-3 lbs./s.f. to 
the roof load. 
 
E.C.M.’s at the Highway Garage: 
On 12/15/17 Conrad, David Alvord and Brad Airey of Guardian Energy met at the 
Highway Garage to see what measures and costs Guardian would propose for ECM’s 
for the building. 
 
A motion was made and 2nded to use money from the PAB Solarize program to pay 
the $144.50 bill for copies of as-built construction drawings of the Safety Complex to 
determine if the roof could support a solar array.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
The future of the Nexamp large scale solar project is uncertain at this point.   
 
Our next meeting was moved from Wed. 2/14 to Thursday, 2/15 to avoid meeting 
on Valentine’s Day. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:51.  
 
Respectfully, 
Stephen Bushway 
 


